
 

 
RUGBY SKILLS SESSION 
All S1-4 Boys and girls are invited to attend a rugby skills session in school on the 
afternoon of Wednesday the 12th June. The session will be run by Wigtownshire 
Rugby Club coaches and is open to everyone. From those wanting to try 
something new to those with experience playing, and everyone in between, if 
you are interested please fill in the sign up sheet outside the PE department by 
Monday next week (10th). 
 

RUGBY SKILLS SESSION 2  
All S2-4 boys and girls are invited to attend a rugby skills session at 
Wigtownshire rugby club pitches on the afternoon of Monday the 24th June. 
The session will again be run by Wigtownshire Rugby Club coaches and is open 
to everyone. So if you didn't go to the one in school last time you are more than 
welcome to attend this one and try it out. If you are interested please fill in the 
sign up sheet outside the PE department by Monday next week (24th). 
 

 
SCHOOL ATHLETICS PENTATHLON  
Well done to everyone who took part at the event on Monday, it was a 
very competitive and well spirited day. 
 
HOUSE CHAMPIONS 

S2 - Logan 
S3 - Inch 
S4 - Glenapp 
Seniors - Glenapp 
Overall - Glenapp 
 

 

BRONZE DofE 
Could any new S4 pupils with any Bronze DofE Equipment please return it to 
Miss McCrone as soon as possible, it must be back by Tuesday 25th June at the 
latest. Thank you. 
 



 

ALTON TOWERS MEETING - MONDAY 24 JUNE 
All students who have signed up for the Alton Towers trip must attend a 
meeting in the Assembly hall on Monday 24th at 1:30pm to go through details 
about the trip.  
This meeting is compulsory. If you are unable to attend you must see Miss 
McQuaker in Street 1 before Monday 24th. Anyone failing to do so, may see 
their place be revoked.  
Reminder all permission slips and full payment must be made before Friday 
21st or you will not be able to attend the trip! 
 

 

BLACKPOOL PLEASURE BEACH TRIP MEETING 
*CHANGE OF VENUE FOR MEETING* 
All students who have signed up for the Blackpool Pleasure beach must attend a 
trip meeting in the QUEEN’S HALL on Friday 21st at 1:35pm to go through 
details about the day.  
This meeting is compulsory. If you are unable to attend due to being out of 
school that day for another activity you must see Miss Smith in Tech 5 before 
Friday 21st.  Anyone failing to do so, may see their place be revoked.  
Reminder all permission slips and full payment must be made before Friday 
21st or you will not be able to attend the trip! 
 

 

ACTIVITIES DAY – HAIRDRESSING SALON 
Reminder that on Thursday the 27th of June (Activities day) the Hairdressing 
salon will be open for pupils morning and afternoon. If any pupils still wish to 
sign up, please see Mrs Jamieson in Home Economics.  
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 



The festival will take place at Agnew Park, starting on the West Pier, at 11am, 
with Granny Mave, the 85 year-old-local woman who cycled 1,000 miles around 
Scotland for charity last year.  
Hopefully this will be the first of many cycling festivals in Stranraer. 
 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


